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Tiny Life Inservice Programme 
https://www.tinylife.org.uk/
21/11/23
Dear Parents & Carers, 
As part of the school’s training programme for all staff (INSET), the teaching staff have engaged in the Tiny Life Charity training programme to raise our awareness and understanding of the impact premature birth may have on a child’s physical, social, emotional and cognitive development. As a result, the staff have a much better, well – rounded understanding and impact of premature birth. 

We have already made a change to our data capture forms that are distributed to new parents joining in P1, with a section dedicated to premature birth information. So that we are fully aware of the circumstances and its possible impact on a child’s needs. If your child was born pre-term and is in P2- P7 and you have not made the school aware, we would be keen to update our records to reflect this vital information.
When fully completed the school will be an accredited as a Tiny Life Prem Aware school.

As part of the training, Tiny Life would like to hold an online Parental Information session about the Tiny Life Accreditation, so parents are informed about the programme and raise awareness within the school community.

Please click on the link below,  if you would like to participate in learning more.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6L9kZJ4F-USqKPd9kbgolXa1uPZlW4xFj4xUCiDVQ0pUQlRPODQzMjNVWVdGMlpYMzRWMjU2TTYzMC4u

This will be a great opportunity for parents to engage with TinyLife and be able to share their thoughts and feedback with your school and help inform our practice and policies.


kind regards 
 
C O'Neill
Principal
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